
Subject: Re: Ar�ficial Species Barrier & Female-Killing Alleles

From: John Godwin <godwin@ncsu.edu>

Date: 6/2/2017 8:11 AM

To: Royden Saah <royden.saah@islandconserva�on.org>

CC: Maciej Maselko <mmaselko@umn.edu>, Daniel Tompkins <TompkinsD@landcareresearch.co.nz>,

"Fred Gould (fred_gould@ncsu.edu)" <fred_gould@ncsu.edu>, Megan Serr <meserr@ncsu.edu>,

Caroline Leitschuh <cleitsc@ncsu.edu>

Thanks for sending that link Royden and to Maciej for ge�ng in contact.  We had cha�ed about

Maciej's visit to NCSU.  I may not be in town (not sure yet - may wander Scotland a li�le with my mom

a�er a conference), but have let Megan and Caroline in my lab know about it for organizing things

(copied here).

John

On Thu, Jun 1, 2017 at 9:40 PM, Royden Saah <royden.saah@islandconserva�on.org> wrote:

Hi Maciej,

I enjoyed speaking with you this a�ernoon regarding your work.  You have done well finding those in the field (3 of

the 4 being involved with GBIRd).  I have copied Fred and Dan, with whom you already have spoken.  I do not know

Malcolm, but I know of the effort on Nantuket Island.

I understand you will be coming to NCSU in July.  I have copied the other GBIRd Steering Commi�ee member from

NCSU, John Godwin, as I believe he will be back from his field work at that �me.  I propose to move forward with

the plans already being put into place with the NCSU visit and Fred, John, and/or Dan can discuss both the GBIRd

program and your work in depth, then with the Steering Commi�ee if desired.

For those copied, here is the pre-print of Maciej’s work:

h�p://biorxiv.org/content/biorxiv/early/2016/10/04/079095.1.full.pdf

With Apprecia�on,

Royden

J. Royden Saah
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Project Manager

Island Conserva�on

www.islandconserva�on.org

skype: roydensaah

mobile: 9195205954

From: Maciej Maselko [mailto:mmaselko@umn.edu]

Sent: Thursday, June 01, 2017 5:25 PM

To: Royden Saah <royden.saah@islandconserva�on.org>

Subject: Conversa�on

Hi Royden,

It was great talking with you today and I'm happy to know that I am ge�ng in touch with the right

people.

One person that I forgot to men�on I contacted is Malcolm MacNab; he's on the board of health of

the island of Nantuket which is considering gene�c approaches to combat lyme disease in mice.

Thanks,

Maciej

--

Maciej Maselko, PhD

Postdoctoral Associate

University of Minnesota

Dept. of Biochem., Mol. Biol., & Biophysics

1479 Gortner Ave., Room 344, St. Paul MN 55108

--
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*********************************************************************************

John Godwin

Department of Biological Sciences, North Carolina State University

mail:       Dept. Biological Sciences, Box 7614, NCSU,

               Raleigh, NC 27695-7617

Office loca�on: 156 David Clark Laboratories

phone:  919-513-2936,   fax: 919-515-5327

website: h�p://godwin.wordpress.ncsu.edu/

**********************************************************************************
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